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This number...the amount of wildlife killed on Oregon roads annually is 

STAGGERING. Obviously it's a risk to human life and property. But, more 

significantly, as we face a biodiversity crisis, shrinking wildlife populations, and 

species struggling to adapt to rapid (evolutionarily speaking) climate and habitat 

changes, creating wildlife corridors is a no-brainer. I would be embarrassed if this bill 

wasn't passed--it makes sense.  


